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Dear Mr Sweetman,
 
The Agency noted a clerical error in the licence of Glanpower Limited, Reg. No. W0282-01,
issued on the 16/12/2014.
 
The Agency wished to correct this clerical error under Section 96(1) (a) of the Environmental
Protection Agency Act 1992, as amended.
 
I am to advise that the Agency has decided to amend the licence as per the attached clerical
amendment document.
Please find enclosed a copy of a formal Technical Amendment which was forwarded to the
above licensee.  The Technical Amendment should be read in conjunction with the existing
Licence Reg. No. W0282-01
 
Yours sincerely
 

_______________
Patrick Doyle
Programme Officer
Environmental Licensing Programme
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use
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